
 

 

OFFICIAL 

Public Accounts and Estimates Committee 
 
Inquiry into the Victorian Government’s response to the COVID-19 Pandemic 
 
Domestic Violence Victoria Hearing of Wednesday 20 May 2020 

 
Witnesses: 

• Ms Alison Macdonald, Acting Chief Executive Officer 

• Ms Alison Birchall, Acting Policy Unit Manager, Domestic Violence Victoria 
 
REQUEST FOR UPDATED INFORMATION 
 
1. In order to reflect the most current information in their interim report the Committee 

has requested a list of all service agreements with domestic violence service providers 
that were due to expire on 30 June 2020 and their status, including whether they have 
been renewed.  

The department can confirm that no service agreements with agencies delivering 
specialist family violence services directly to victim survivors and perpetrators expired 
on 30 June 2020 and are currently in place to 30 June 2023.  

 


